
You’re Invited ...

November 16th

7pm - 9pm

Baldwin High School

Bring your friends and neighbors and join  us at the first 
Open House for the Baldwin Downtown and Commercial 
Corridor Resiliency Study. Come preview preliminary 
concepts for addressing economic resilience and 
revitalization in your community’s commercial corridors! 

Stop by to share your ideas and suggestions! Your input 
is critical and will be used to help define Baldwin’s future. 
Light refreshments will be served. 

Visit our website at:
BaldwinDCCRStudy.com

OPEN  HOUSE
Baldwin Downtown and Commercial 

Corridor Resiliency Study

841 Ethel T Kloberg Drive, Baldwin, NY 11510

A project funded by and conceived through the NY 
Rising Community Reconstruction Program of the 
Governor’s Office of Storm Recovery.



Nassau County Department of Public Works
Public Open House Meeting Invitation

Baldwin Downtown and Commercial 
Corridor Resiliency Study

Baldwin, Town of Hempstead, New York 

Join the Nassau County Department of Public Works (NCDPW) at the first Open House Meeting for 
the Baldwin Downtown and Commercial Corridor Resiliency Study (Baldwin DCCR). Building on 
existing local initiatives, the study will develop an implementable plan that ensures economic and 
physical resiliency within the Baldwin community. The study will consist of goals that focus on green 
infrastructure improvements, as well as commercial and mixed use development opportunities.

The Baldwin DCCR Study will evaluate potential 
opportunities for economic growth to help foster 
economic investment, expand housing options, 
increase mobility around town, and, enhance public 
spaces. These opportunities could lead to construction 
of new residences and businesses in close proximity 
to public transportation and outside of low-lying and 
flood prone areas. 

Bring your friends and neighbors and join  us at the 
first Open House on Wednesday, November 16th at 
Baldwin High School anytime from 7 – 9 pm.  Come 
preview preliminary recommendations and concepts 
for addressing economic resilience and revitalization in 
Baldwin. Please come share your ideas, comments and 
suggestions. 

Please join us at this public information and outreach 
meeting and help shape your community’s future. Light 
refreshments will be served. 

Comments may be submitted in writing during the meeting or later mailed or emailed to:

Baldwin DCCR Study Project Team
Nassau County Department of Public Works – Planning Division

1194 Prospect Avenue
Westbury, NY  11590

Email: BaldwinDCCRstudy@gmail.com 

Visit our website at BaldwinDCCRStudy.com

The study was a recommendation of The Baldwin NY Rising Community Reconstruction Plan and is funded by a grant from the Governor’s Office of Storm Recovery.


